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  Application No. 911-002 
 
  ORDER CONTINUING HEARING 
 
 Entered: November 9, 2020 

BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 
 

 Pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 86-458, the Commission must 
annually hold a hearing to determine the Enhanced Wireless 911 
surcharge for the 911 Service System Fund.  On October 20, 2020, 
the Commission issued an Order setting a hearing in the above-
captioned matter for November 5, 2020.  Due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the previously scheduled hearing was continued due 
to the lack of a quorum. 
 

I find that the hearing shall be continued to November 17, 
2020 at 11:30 a.m. in the Commission Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium,  
1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska and via videoconference. The 
link to the videoconference is as follows:   
https://nvcn-cio.webex.com/meet/State911DepartmentWebex.  
The telephone bridge for the audio connection is: 415-655-0003, 
Access Code 929 828 733. 
 

If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed for 
attendance at a Commission meeting, please call the Commission at 
402-471-3101. For people with hearing/speech impairments, please 
call the Nebraska Relay System at 800-833-7352 (TDD) or 800-833-
0920 (Voice). Advance notice of at least seven days is needed when 
requesting an interpreter. 

 
O R D E R 

 
IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Officer in the above-

captioned matter that the hearing previously scheduled for 
November 5, 2020, shall be and is hereby continued to November 17, 
2020 at 11:30 a.m.  in the Commission Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium, 
1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska and via videoconference as 
provided herein. 
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ENTERED AND MADE EFFECTIVE at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 9th day of 
November, 2020. 
 
 
     BY: 

       
      Tim Schram 
      HEARING OFFICER 
 


